Sacred Heart RC Primary School



Co Headteachers: Mrs S. Walker and Mrs J. Botham Knutsford Road, Gorton, Manchester, M18 7NJ Telephone – 0161 223 0231 Fax – 0161 223 0367 admin@sacredheart-jun.manchester.sch.uk www.sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk



'Where Every Heart is Sacred'

Thursday 7th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

This half-term in history, children in Classes 7, 8 and 9 will be learning about the Anglo-Saxons and Scots.

To further enhance pupils' learning, on **Thursday 21**st **September**, we have arranged for an in-school **Anglo-Saxon workshop**. The workshop will give children with the opportunity to handle Anglo-Saxon artefacts, uncover evidence, dress up like an Anglo-Saxon and take part in battle formation.

In order for the workshop to go ahead, we are asking for a contribution of £6 per child. You can pay for this trip pay via your Parentmail account.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Wynne Class 9 Teacher







